
05 February 2018

Planning Policy Team,

Brentwood Borough Council,

Town Hall,

Brentwood CM15 8AY.

Dear Sirs,

I wish to state my concern at the proposed development of the former Garden Centre in
Ingatestone. I have been told that it is likely to be used to Housing, and that maybe a total of over

100 houses will be built there.

Whilst I appreciate the need for homes in this area, such a large number of new homes
would have a serious impact on our Village. The Surgery is under severe strain already, and the
Primary and Junior School cannot physically cope with additional pupils. Also the parking facilities

for shoppers is already under pressure.

Will you therefore please take the above objections very seriously?

Yours faithfully,

B.C.

Mrs. M. K. Willcock


